
Town of Pike Road  
9575 Vaughn Road 
Pike Road, AL 36064 
February 25, 2022 

 
A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“There are several opportunities to take advantage of in the coming week in the Town of Pike Road! Beginning today, and continuing 
Monday, Feb. 28, the community is invited to celebrate Alabama Arbor Week with us by planting a tree – or more – in the Town of 
Pike Road! Our Seedling Giveaway, presented in partnership with the Alabama Forestry Commission, is happening now at Founders 
Station. Stop by on weekdays from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m. to pick up your seedlings!   

Monday, Feb. 28, brings a special edition of the Mondays with the Mayor radio show. We’ll broadcast LIVE from Founders Station, 
where the Seedling Giveaway will continue. Representatives from the Forestry Commission will join us to talk about planting trees 
and forestry resources available for you. As usual, we’ll take your questions for Mayor Stone, so stop by, call in, or email 
info@pikeroad.us to join the conversation! We’ll wrap up by sharing all the great activities to come from the Ag & Stewardship Club, 
Arts Council, Business Association, and more. We can’t wait to connect with you! 

Keep your eyes on our webpage and watch the newsletter, because the PRAYER Team, Ag & Stewardship Club, Business Association, 
and other groups have great things coming up.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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